
 

Dear Daisy Honoree, 
 
Congratulations on being honored with the DAISY Award™! As a recipient of the DAISY 
Award for Extraordinary Nurses, the Competency & Credentialing Institute (CCI) and 
The DAISY Foundation extend their gratitude for your exceptional contributions to 
patient care and the well-being of their families. 
 
In acknowledgment of your receipt of the DAISY Award™, you are entitled to a $40 
discount on your initial certification and recertification applications with CCI. In order to 
access your discount, please email us at info@cc-institute.org prior to submitting your 
application or renewing your certification to obtain a discount code to use at checkout.  

 
We will verify your information by using the public DAISY Award Honoree page of the 
DAISY Foundation website. Please ensure that you maintain your records with them to 
avoid any complications with using this discount code. 
 
Once again, congratulations on earning the prestigious DAISY Award. Your dedication 
to nursing excellence and the valuable impact you make as a nurse are truly 
commendable, and we sincerely appreciate your commitment. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
    
    
Melissa R. Nosik PhD, BCBA-D, ICE-CCP, 
SHRM-SCP 

 Deb Zimmermann, DNP, RN, NEA-BC, FAAN 

Chief Executive Officer 
Competency & Credentialing Institute 

 Chief Executive Officer 
The DAISY Foundation 
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